
MISSISSIPPI POWEA & LIGHT COMPANY
Helping Build Mississippi

"" " -

P. O. B OX 1840, J A C K S O N. MIS SIS SIP PI 3 S 2 05

MMES P. McGAUGHY, A. September 3, 1980
AS8187 ANT VIC3 pee 54 CENT

Office of Inspection & Enforce =ent
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Cc::=ission
Region II
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Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Attention: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly', Dir.ector

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: -

.

SUEJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Units 1 and 2

, Docket Nos. 50-416/417
File 0260/15525/15526
PRD-80/46, Interi: Report #1,
Expansion Anchors

lEC'4-80/205

On August 4, 1980, Mississippi Power & Light notified Mr. C. R.
McFarland of your office of a Potentially Reportable Deficiency (PRD)
at the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station construction site. The deficiency
concerns installation of expansion anchors for conduit hangers, in-
strument process tubing, and air supply supports without preper ap-
proval.

The constructor is currently evaluating the extent of the defi-
ciency and impact on safe operatiens of the plant. Procedures for
installing expansion anchors have been revised and training sessions
have been conducted to prevent recurrence.

We expect to complete our evaluation and provide you our final
report on this deficiency by November 11, 1980.

Yours traly.

/pr J. P. McGaughy, Jr.
Assistant Vice President,
Nuclear Production |}
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cc: Mr. N. L. Stanpley Mr. Victor Stallo, Direct
Mr. R. 3. McGehee Divisien of Inscection & Enforce =et:
Mr. T. 3. Conner U. S. Nuclear Regulaterf Cc==issica

Washinp:en, D.C. 20555
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